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Belonging Together, Growing Together, Succeeding Together 

End of Half Term 

As the half term holiday approaches, staff and I would like to thank all the chil-

dren for their ongoing hard work this very short term.  

Mrs McNicol will be returning from her maternity leave on Monday 2nd June 

2025. We are immensely grateful to Miss Coles, who has been covering the 

class during this academic year. Upon her return, Mrs McNicol will be working 

on a part-time basis, teaching four days a week. Miss Coles will continue to 

teach the class on Fridays until the end of the term.  

Miss Coles is getting married next week and will be changing her name to Mrs 

Williams when we return to school after the holidays. We all wish her the best 

for her special day. 

Please remember that tomorrow, Friday 23rd May 2025, is an INSET Day. I 

hope you all have a lovely half term and we will see you all back in school on 

Monday 2nd June.  

School Diary Date Reminders 

Monday 26th - Friday 30th May - WHITSUN HOLIDAY 

Monday 2nd June - School re-opens 

Wednesday 4th June - Class Photographs [ColorFoto] 

Friday 6th June - Y1 and Y2 Author Visit Kael Tudor 

Monday 23rd June - Year 6 visit to Stanwell : Transition Visit 

Tuesday 1st July - Proposed Sports Activity Day[ Yrs1,2,3 /4,5,6] [Thursday 3rd  back up date] 

Wednesday 2nd July - Proposed Nursery Sports Activity Day 

Wednesday 2nd July - Stanwell PE & Expressive Arts Teambuilding Event : Yr 6 Transition  

Thursday 3rd July - Proposed Reception Sports Activity Day 

Friday 4th July - End of year reports distributed 

Tuesday 8th July - Year 5 Enterprise Event 9.30-12.30pm Stanwell Comp  

Wednesday 9th July - Yr 6 Expressive Arts Experience : Stanwell - High School Musical  

Week beginning 14th July - Yr 6 Leavers’ Show / Leavers’ Assembly / Leavers’ Party 

Further dates, details and information will be sent out later this term. 



Please find attached the new menu that will be going live on return from Whitsun half term.  










